
 
 

 

Farewell Dr Sarah Clark 

13/05/2022 

 

It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Dr Clark as she returns back home to the UK.  

Dr Clark has been with us for the past 6 months and has been a huge asset to our team. 

We would like to thank her for all her hard work and wisdom during the covid pandemic, 

her knowledge and support has been appreciated by staff and patients. We wish her all the 

best for the future and hope to see her back in New Zealand 😊 

Dr Clark will be working remotely next week with her last day being the 20/05/2022. 

She will be missed. 

The team at Silverstream Health Centre. 

 


